
Parent Drop Off and Pick Up 
 

 

 

All students should be 

dropped off and picked up at 

the front of the building.  

Drop off location for 

all students. 

Pick up Waiting Lot: 

please wait here for 

your student. 

11th and 12th grade 

students will enter the 

building through the 

front doors.  

9th and 10th grade students 

should use the sidewalk to 

walk to the back of the building 

and enter through the correct 

door. (see next page). 



Parent Drop Off and Pick Up  

 

 

9th and 10th grade students will 

be dropped off and picked up in 

the front of the building and will 

need to use the sidewalk to 

enter through the back of the 

building.  

9th grade students will be entering this 

door and exiting through this door.  

10th grade students will be 

entering and exiting through 

this door.  


